
Mr . Clark expressed the hope that a large number of
Canadians everywhere would take the opportunity presented by
the Bicentennial to visit Australia and to act as goodwill
Ambassadors from Canada .

For further information please contact :

Mr . Donald R . Mackay
Asia Pacific South Relations Division
Department of External Affair s
125 Sussex Drive
Ottawa, Ontario
K1A OG2
(613) 992-0665 -or-

Mr . Pierre Mori n
Deputy Commissioner General

for EXPO 88
International Expositions Division
Department of External Affair s
125 Sussex Drive
Ottawa, Ontario
K1A OG 2
(613) 992-1344
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